
 

Week 4                                Friday 27th September 2019     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maddie Halliday, Stuart Smith, Filip Brandabura, Heidi 

Davies, Monica Anton-Izvoranu, Sebastien Fraine, Lucy 

Clegg and Olivia Bullock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 30th   September  Music lessons – ukulele, brass 

 

Tuesday 1st October Class 4 Ukulele lessons 

After School Activities – NO Rugby for year 1, 

2 and 3 children, Choir 

 

Wednesday 2nd October Music lessons – Keyboards and Woodwind 

Class 2 trip to Knowsley Safari Park 

After School Activities – Rugby for year 4, 5 

and 6  

Class 3 welcome meeting at 3.30pm 

 

Thursday 3rd October Music lessons –String and guitar 

After School Activities – Drumming 

 

Friday 4th October  



 

 

This week’s winner is class 5 with 99.03%. Well done 
 

Class 1 -          96.67% 

Class 2 -          98.40% 

Class 3 -          98.06% 

Class 4 -          97.35% 

The overall attendance for the school is 97.90% 

Recommended BBC App  

I have been given information about an app from the BBC called ‘Own it’. This app is a 

very useful too in dealing with smart phone safety. It supports children with appropriate 

messaging, monitors usage and works to keep children safe. They have worked with 

Government agencies, children’s charities and providers to develop this app. 

More information can be found at 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/mediacentre/latestnews/2018/childrens-app-own-it 

 

 

School admissions 2020 

The application process for both primary and secondary school admissions are now 

open.  

Local Secondary Schools 

Hollingworth Academy open evening is Wednesday 2nd October. 

The Blue Coats School, Oldham open days are: Saturday 28th September and Friday 

27th September (appointment only). 

Rishworth and Heathfield School, Ripponden open days are Saturday 5th October from 

10am – 12.30pm and also on Thursday 7th November from 5.30pm-8.00pm. 

My advice is to view as many schools as possible. If an open evening/day cannot be 

attended contact the school directly for further advice. Information about individual 

school is available from their school website. 

Our open afternoon is Wednesday 30th October at 1.45pm 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/mediacentre/latestnews/2018/childrens-app-own-it


 

Water Bottles 

All of the children have now been given a water bottle. This bottle will be given to your 

child on a Friday to take home to be washed and must be returned on a Monday 

ready to use. Thank you for your cooperation 

 

Head lice  

 

 

 

Unfortunately, we have a higher than usual number of children with head lice. The only 

way to control this problem is if everybody works together by checking hair regularly 

and treating accordingly (the whole family). 

Putting long hair in plaits and buns can also help as lice are transferred by hair contact. 

Advice can be found at: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

 

 

Our school harvest festival will take place on Monday 7th October at 9.30am in ST 

Thomas’ Church.  Children are invited to bring donations of non-perishable food items, 

which we can then distribute to the local foodbank. Donations need to be brought into 

school on the morning of Monday 7th October. 

 

 

Lost Property 

We have several items of nameless clothing that must belong to someone. Please call 

into the office if your child has lost clothing. 

It makes everyone’s lives a little bit easier if names are put on clothing to begin with. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 


